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FYI 
by Barbara Mikel 

New Year, New 
Board, Do You Have 
a New Address? 

The election is over! 
congratulations to all 
the new Officers and 

Directors. I look forward to 
serving the new board and 
continuing to work with the 
returning board members. Let 
me just take a moment to say 
thanks to the retiring officers 
and directors. I work with 
various non-profit groups in 
the course of my business and 
outside activities. It is impor-
tant to any association to have 
good directors and officers. 
Your officers and board of 
directors have always been 
dedicated people. The associ-
ation can be proud to have 
these individuals serving 
them. It has been my pleasure 
to work with Brian Bagley, 
Mike Basile, and Rod Kil-
coyne since the beginning of 
my work for GCSANC. 
Thanks to all of you guys for 
making my job pleasurable 
and interesting. 

New officers, directors 
and members...hmmm, must 
be time for an Annual Direc-
tory! New members accepted 

at the April 25th meeting and 
all renewals for 1994 will 
receive a new directory in 
June. The directory is pub-
lished after the annual meet-
ing to allow current officers 
and directors to be included. 
Do you have a new address, 
club, or telephone number? 
All changes must be in the 
office by May 10th. If we 
receive no new information, 
we will publish what was 
submitted with your member-
ship renewal. 

A reminder: just because 
you see Naumann's Norcal 
News has printed that you 
have changed clubs, this does 
not mean that the office has 
updated information. We 
don't know when you will 
move, or if your residence 
will change, as well. So keep 
the office informed of chang-
es in your life! 

WELCOME TO THE GREEN 

Welcome to the follow-
ing new GCSANC 

members: 
Class B 

Kevin Smith 
Moffett Field Golf Course 

Asst. Supt. 
Eligible for Class B test 
New Affiliates 

Brad Dozler 
VP Sales 

International Seed, Inc. 
Matt Moore 

Shelton Transfer Service 
Reclassification 

Raymond Hsu 
Salinas Fairways GC 
Class A to Retired 

In the past few months, 
the board has been reviewing 
the renewals and reclassifying 
some of the members. This 
has resulted in some class A 
and B members being 
changed to Associates, Inac-
tive, or to Affiliates. If there 
are any questions or confu-
sion, please refer to the 
GCSANC Bylaws in your 
membership directory or give 
me a call at 408/253-0340. 

Note: Congratulations to 
DJ King and our editor, Brian 
Bagley, for the honorable 
mention in the national com-
petition for our newsletter. A 
hearty "Well Done" goes to 
all of you. 

NAUMANN'S NORCAL NEWS 
Ron Forsyth has left Napa Valley Country 
Club to become the new superintendent at 
Wolper's Vineyard Knolls Golf Course in 
Napa (an ultra-private nine hole facility). Ron 
is replacing Frank Wicker, who has moved 
on...Ron Mahaffey is the new superintendent 
at Ventana Canyon Golf Resort in Tucson, 

Arizona. Ron's assistant, Mike Snyder, has 
been elevated to the superintendent's posi-
tion... Tim Sedgley was hired as the super at 
Calaveras CC in Copperopolis, CA. It is a 
brand new 18-hole country club designed by 
Weiskof/Moorish. 

Pacific Sod 
California's Largest Selection 

of Cool and Warm Season Varieties 

• Plumbing 
• Irrigation 
• Waterworks 

"The Distributor of Choice" 
Free Freight to GCSANC Members 

(800) 987-4002 
Dave Bingham - Manager - Member GCSANC 


